GRE HIGHWAY MAGAZINE

PUBLISHED MONTHLY IN THE INTEREST OF GOOD ROADS
209-215 N. MICHIGAN AVE.

CHICAGO

November 6th, 1922

Mr. H. B. Ayres, The Old Spanish Trail Association, San Antonio, Texas.

Dear Sir :-

This will acknowledge receipt of your two letters of October 31st, in which you enclose additional photographs of scenes along the Old Spanish Trail. We are very pleased to receive these extra views, and will see that they are carefully preserved and returned to you when they have served our purpose.

Thanking you for your prompt co-operation in this matter, we are,

Sincerely yours,

Managing Editor.

D.